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Playful Approaches to Serious Problems
This book helps practitioners choose from the broad range of play therapy approaches to create a
comprehensive treatment plan that meets the individual needs of each child. From leaders in the field,
the volume provides a flexible roadmap for assessment, case formulation, and intervention for frequently
encountered psychological disorders and adversities. The focus is creating a unique therapy
"prescription" that is tailored to the child's presenting problems as well as his or her strengths,
challenges, and developmental level. Contributors present up-to-date knowledge on each clinical problem,
describe practices that have been shown to be effective, and share vivid illustrations of work with 3to 16-year-olds and their parents.

Child-Centered Play Therapy

Play Therapy
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This book explores the multitude of thoughts, theories, opinions, methods, and approaches to play
therapy in order to highlight the unity and diversity of theory and perspective in the field. Each
chapter is a common question related to play therapy to which ten established and experienced play
therapists share their thoughts, theoretical perspectives, and opinions. The key characteristics of a
well-trained play therapist, the role of technology in play therapy, the importance of speaking the
client’s language, and many more frequently asked play therapy questions and topics are explored. The
reader will learn about the umbrella of play therapy thought and practice and connect with perspectives
that might align with their own theoretical preferences. This book will be of interest to a wide range
of mental health professionals working with children and adolescents. Those new to play therapy and
those who are seasoned veterans will appreciate, value, and hopefully be challenged by the differing
viewpoints surrounding many play therapy topics.

Play Therapy Theories and Perspectives
Attachment Centered Play Therapy offers clinicians a holistic, play-based approach to child and family
therapy that is presented through the lens of attachment theory. Along the way, chapters explore the
theoretical underpinnings of attachment theory to provide a foundational understanding of the theory
while also supplying evidence-based interventions, practical strategies, and illuminative case studies.
This informative new resource strives to combine theory and practice in a single intuitive model
designed to maximize the child-parent relationship, repair attachment wounds, and address underlying
symptoms of trauma.

Increasing Your Play Therapy Tool Box
"Play Therapy: The Art of the Relationship is a text for graduate-level counseling students in play
therapy courses. It provides comprehensive and detailed information for creating therapeutic
relationships with children and facilitating the play therapy process. Landreth stresses the importance
of understanding the child's world and perspective, allowing play therapists to fully connect with them.
Although there is this emphasis on the experiential aspect, the relevant research and theory are still
considered. The author presents descriptions of play and the history of play therapy, child and
therapist characteristics, play room set-up and materials, working with parents. Guidelines,
transcripts, and case examples are provided for governing sensitive issues at every stage of the
therapeutic process, from the first meeting to the end of the relationship. This new edition will
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incorporate the relevant research that has taken place since the publication of the previous, and
includes new sections on supervision of play therapists, legal and ethical issues, and multicultural
considerations in play therapy"--

Techniques- Techniques- Techniques
"Subject Areas/Keywords: adolescents, art therapy, behavioral problems, brief, child psychotherapy,
children, creative therapies, developmental disabilities, emotional problems, families, family,
interventions, parents, play therapy, psychological disorders, short-term, solution-focused, trauma
DESCRIPTION Illustrated with rich case examples, this widely used practitioner resource and text
presents a range of play approaches that facilitate healing in a shorter time frame. Leading play
therapists from diverse theoretical orientations show how to tailor brief interventions to each child's
needs. Individual, family, and group treatment models are described and clinical guidelines are
provided. Chapters demonstrate ways to rapidly build alliances with children, adolescents, and their
caregivers; plan treatment for frequently encountered clinical problems; and get the most out of play
materials and techniques."--

Child Protective Services
Introducing a practical model of play therapy for traumatized children Some of the most rewarding work a
therapist can do is help a child recover from a traumatic event. But where to begin? A growing body of
play therapy literature offers many specific techniques and a variety of theoretical models; however,
many therapists are still searching for a comprehensive model of treatment that incorporates solid
theoretical constructs with effective play therapy interventions. Clinicians have long recognized that
trauma therapy is not just a matter of techniques but a journey with a beginning, middle, and end. In a
pioneering contribution to the field, Play Therapy with Traumatized Children: A Prescriptive Approach,
the author codifies the process in her model, Flexibly Sequential Play Therapy (FSPT). Integrating nondirective and directive approaches, this components-based model allows for the uniqueness of each child
to be valued while providing a safe, systematic journey towards trauma resolution. The FSPT model
demystifies play-based trauma treatment by outlining the scope and sequence of posttraumatic play
therapy and providing detailed guidance for clinicians at each step of the process. Dramatically
demonstrating the process of healing in case histories drawn from fifteen years of clinical practice
with traumatized children, Play Therapy with Traumatized Children addresses: Creating a safe place for
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trauma processing Augmenting the child's adaptive coping strategies and soothing his or her physiology
Correcting the child's cognitive distortions Ensuring that caregivers are facilitative partners in
treatment Inviting gradual exposure to trauma content through play Creating developmentally sensitive
trauma narratives Using termination to make positive meaning of the post-trauma self

Digital Play Therapy
Puppet Play Therapy is a comprehensive guidebook that describes the basic skills, techniques, and
applications for selecting and working with puppets in specific types of settings and populations.
Written by preeminent voices in the field, chapters offer invaluable guidance on selecting, using, and
assessing puppet-based therapeutic interventions. Both beginning and experienced clinicians will also
appreciate the inclusion of practical, step-by-step approaches and reproducible handouts that will aid
them in their puppet play therapy sessions.

The Handbook of Play Therapy
Tells how to help children use play activities to gain perspective on their difficulties

Play Therapy
Counseling Children and Adolescents focuses on relationship building and creating a deep level of
understanding of developmental, attachment, and brain-based information. Chapters place a clear emphasis
on building strengths and developing empathy, awareness, and skills. By going beyond theory, and
offering a strengths-based, attachment, neuro- and trauma-informed perspective, this text offers realworld situations and tried and true techniques for working with children and adolescents. Grounded in
research and multicultural competency, the book focuses on encouragement, recognizing resiliency, and
empowerment. This book is an ideal guide for counselors looking for developmentally appropriate
strategies to empower children and adolescents.

Essential Play Therapy Techniques
Among evidence-based therapies for children and adolescents with oppositional, aggressive, and
antisocial behavior, parent management training (PMT) is without peer; no other treatment for children
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has been as thoroughly investigated and as widely applied. Here, Alan E. Kazdin brings together the
conceptual and empirical bases underlying PMT with discussions of background, principles, and concepts,
supplemented with concrete examples of the ways therapists should interact with parents and children.
The second half of the book is a PMT treatment manual. The manual details the particulars of the
therapy: what is done to and by whom, what the therapist should say, and what to expect at each stage of
treatment. It also contains handouts, charts, and aides for parents. A companion website
(www.oup.com/us/pmt) provides additional resources for clinicians.

Play Therapy
Current play therapy resources offer details on how to conduct play therapy, but are limited in
addressing the challenges that develop when therapists conduct play therapy with real-life clients.
Using the Child-Centered Play Therapy Approach, Ray has written the first book to address these complex
play therapy subjects. Topics covered include: integrating field knowledge of play, development, and
theory into the advanced play therapist’s knowledge base; working with difficult situations, such as
limit-setting, aggression, and parents; addressing modern work concerns like measuring progress, data
accountability, and treatment planning; differentiating play therapy practice in school and community
settings; and addressing complicated skills, such as theme work, group play therapy, and supervision.
Ray also includes her Child Centered Play Therapy Treatment Manual, an invaluable tool for any play
therapist accountable for evidence-based practice. This manual can also be found on the accompanying CD,
along with treatment plan, session summary, and progress-tracking worksheets.

Play Therapy Techniques
Reviews the 15 most commonly used play therapy modalities. Play therapy is the treatment of choice for
children because it allows children to express their troubles through a natural healing process. This
book explains why play therapy works and how to deliver it in the most direct and efficient manner. Each
chapter covers a different play therapy modality, including a description of the therapeutic benefits,
core techniques, empirical support, and a case study. Fifteen modalities are covered in all: sand play,
doll play, block play, drawing, bibliotherapy, storytelling, puppet play, guided imagery, drama, sensory
play, clay play, music and movement, board games, electronic games, and virtual reality. Edited by two
acknowledged leaders in the field of play therapy, Heidi Gerard Kaduson and Charles E. Schaefer, this
volume was written for front line child therapists, including psychologists, counselors, social workers,
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and other health professionals; it will be an asset to any beginning child and play therapists as well
as to experienced child clinicians who wish to expand their therapeutic tool kit.

Play-Based Interventions for Childhood Anxieties, Fears, and Phobias
Covering the process of therapy from beginning to end, this engaging text helps students and
practitioners use play confidently and effectively with children, adolescents, and adults struggling
with emotional or behavioral problems or life challenges. With an accessible theory-to-practice focus,
the book explains the basics of different play therapy approaches and invites readers to reflect on and
develop their own clinical style. It is filled with rich case material and specific examples of play
techniques and strategies. The expert authors provide steps for building strong relationships with
clients; exploring their clinical issues and underlying dynamics; developing and working toward clear
treatment goals; and collaborating with parents and teachers. A chapter on common challenges offers
insightful guidance for navigating difficult situations in the playroom.

The Handbook of Play Therapy and Therapeutic Play
Separated into seven categories for easy reference, the techniques within each chapter are applied to
practice situations in a concise format for easy reference and use. The interventions illustrated
include Storytelling, to enhance verbalizations in children; Expressive Art, to promote children's
coping ability by using various art mediums; Game Play, to help children express themselves in a playful
environment; Puppet Play, to facilitate the expression of conflicting emotions; Play Toys and Objects,
to demonstrate the therapeutic use of various toys and objects in the playroom; Group Play, to offer
methods and play techniques for use in group settings; and Other, to provide miscellaneous techniques
that are useful in many settings. This book is a response to the evident need of clinicians for easy to
use play therapy techniques. A welcome addition to the earlier collection, it is designed to help
children enhance verbalization of feeling, manage anger, deal with loss and grief, and heal their wounds
through the magic of play therapy. Clear and marvelously simple, this manual will be an invaluable
addition to any professional's or student's library.

Trauma and Play Therapy
Learning mindfulness strategies can be difficult for children and adolescents, let alone when kids have
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autism, anxiety, ADHD or other emotional regulation issues. That's why play therapist and counselor,
Tracy Turner-Bumberry has created 75 simple, playful and on-point interventions that combines
mindfulness, expressive arts and play to help kids achieve greater self-regulation, focus more and
stress less.

Becoming and Being a Play Therapist
Becoming and Being a Play Therapist: Play Therapy in Practice presents a rich and illuminating account
of current play therapy practice, with an emphasis on becoming and being a play therapist and on some of
the varied clinical contexts in which play therapists work. Written by members of British Association of
Play Therapists, this book highlights the current complexity of play therapy practice in the UK and
reflects the expertise of the collected authors in working with emotional, behavioural and mental health
challenges in children and young people. Divided into three parts, the book is designed to build on and
consolidate the principles and professional/personal competences of play therapy practice. Key topics
include: Training and establishing oneself as a play therapist in the UK, a comprehensive guide. The
improvisational practitioner; therapist responses to resistance and aggressive play. Systemic
considerations in play therapy with birth families and adopters; advantages and challenges. Case-study
based explorations of play therapy across a range of service user groups, including childhood trauma,
bereavement and sexual abuse, and agency contexts, including school and CAMHS settings. Becoming and
Being a Play Therapist will be relevant both for play therapy trainees and for qualified play therapists
as well as for related professionals.

Play Therapy with Traumatized Children
Offers different approaches for teaching ADD/ADHD children, including incorporating imaginative
journeys, bodily-kinesthetic cues, posters, drama, and dances into the curriculum.

Puppet-Assisted Play Therapy
The use of techniques and interventions for play therapy during the supervision process for graduate and
post-graduate counselors provides a host of benefits for the counseling student, post-graduate intern,
and supervisor. The counselor in training is able to experientially integrate theory with practice
through the use of different modalities that provide reflection and insight into their work with
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clients. Additionally, the use of techniques and interventions for play therapy allows a secure and
strong supervisory relationship, which allows the counselor in training to explore personal and
professional goals; verbalize and conceptualize client issues, goals, and effective interventions; and
develop counselor-client relationships that allow the client to progress during the therapeutic process.
However, play therapy techniques and interventions are not often incorporated into the supervision
process unless the clinician is a registered play therapist being supervised by a registered play
therapist supervisor.

2, 4, 6, 8 This Is How We Regulate
Attachment Centered Play Therapy offers clinicians a holistic, play-based approach to child and family
therapy that is presented through the lens of attachment theory. Along the way, chapters explore the
theoretical underpinnings of attachment theory to provide a foundational understanding of the theory
while also supplying evidence-based interventions, practical strategies, and illuminative case studies.
This informative new resource strives to combine theory and practice in a single intuitive model
designed to maximize the child-parent relationship, repair attachment wounds, and address underlying
symptoms of trauma.

Child-Centered Play Therapy Workbook
"The authors . . . make child-centered play therapy readily understandable to those who wish to take
advantage of its long history of helping children overcome problems and grow emotionally to a level of
maturity difficult to achieve by any other approach." —From the Foreword, by Louise F. Guerney, PhD, RPTS A comprehensive resource that thoroughly teaches the theory, methods, and practice of child-centered
play therapy Child-Centered Play Therapy: A Practical Guide to Developing Therapeutic Relationships with
Children offers how-to direction and practical advice for conducting child-centered play therapy. Filled
with case studies, learning activities, and classroom exercises, this book presents extensive coverage
of play therapy applications such as setting goals and treatment planning, as well as recommendations
for family and systemic services that can be provided along with play therapy. This rich resource
provides: A thorough introduction to the theory and guiding principles underlying child-centered play
therapy Skill guidance including structuring sessions, tracking, empathy, responding to children's
questions, and role-play Effective ways of determining what limits to set in the playroom and how to set
them in a therapeutically effective manner Clear methods for monitoring children's progress through
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stages as well as external measures of progress Practical guidance in adjunct therapist tasks such as
playroom set-up, documentation, ending therapy, and working with parents, teachers, and principals
Endorsed by Louise Guerney—a founding child-centered play therapy figure who developed the skills-based
methods covered in this book—Child-Centered Play Therapy comprehensively and realistically introduces
practitioners to the child-centered approach to play therapy and addresses how to incorporate the
approach into schools, agencies, or private practice.

Child Centered Play Therapy
Originally published by Viking Penguin, 2014.

Advanced Play Therapy

Play Therapy with Preteens
Group Play Therapy presents an updated look at an effective yet underutilized therapeutic intervention.
More than just an approach to treating children, group play therapy is a life-span approach, undergirded
by solid theory and, in this volume, taking wings through exciting techniques. Drawing on their
experiences as clinicians and educators, the authors weave theory and technique together to create a
valuable resource for both mental health practitioners and advanced students. Therapists and ultimately
their clients will benefit from enhancing their understanding of group play therapy.

ADD/ADHD Alternatives in the Classroom
This DVD is a perfect complement to Play Therapy: The Art of the Relationship, giving students,
instructors, supervisors and practitioners visual reinforcement of the materials presented in the text.
It shows a complete unrehearsed play therapy session, featuring Gary Landreth as he works with a young
girl in a fully equipped play therapy room-- Container.

The Body Keeps the Score
Provides the foundation for casework practice in Child Protective Services (CPS). Describes the basic
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stages of the CPS process and the steps necessary to accomplish successfully each stage: intake, initial
assessment/investigation, family assessment, case planning, service provision, and evaluation of family
progress and case closure. Designed primarily for CPS caseworkers, supervisors, and administrators.
Glossary. Bibiography.

Techniques and Interventions for Play Therapy and Clinical Supervision
This indispensable workbook successfully combines the foundational content needed to orient play
therapists to the child-centered approach with an engaging series of reflective and experiential
activities designed to help develop therapeutic competence.The many activities included here allow
readers to engage in an interactive process to learn the philosophy and skills of child-centered play
therapy: seeing the world through the child¿s eyes, empathizing, tracking, setting limits, recognizing
childhood as culture, identifying themes and stages of therapy, and more.Throughout, the authors provide
a personal backdrop for learning and living the child-centered play therapy philosophy, based on their
many years conducting and supervising play therapy sessions. Both budding and seasoned play and child
therapists stand to gain richly from their insights.

Parent Management Training

Attachment Centered Play Therapy
This authoritative work brings together leading play therapists to describe state-of-the-art clinical
approaches and applications. The book explains major theoretical frameworks and summarizes the
contemporary play therapy research base, including compelling findings from neuroscience. Contributors
present effective strategies for treating children struggling with such problems as trauma,
maltreatment, attachment difficulties, bullying, rage, grief, and autism spectrum disorder. Practice
principles are brought to life in vivid case illustrations throughout the volume. Special topics include
treatment of military families and play therapy interventions for adolescents and adults.

Group Play Therapy
Trauma and Play Therapy synthesizes new developments in the study of children’s trauma recovery to
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assist clinicians in combining play therapy with other powerful ways of addressing the needs of hurt
children. The TraumaPlayTM model, formerly known as Flexibly Sequential Play Therapy, equips
practitioners to manage and adapt aspects of the play therapy place and process in order to help
children tell their stories while draining the emotional toxicity from traumatic experiences. Chapters
explore the neurobiological and developmental foundations of play therapy as well as strategies for
navigating children’s trauma in relation to specific aspects of play therapy such as sensory
integration, metaphor, and humor. Enriched by a tapestry of illustrative case examples and tools for
therapists, this is a vital new book for clinicians working at the intersection of play and children’s
trauma.

Attachment Centered Play Therapy
Highly practical and user friendly, this book presents 58 play therapy techniques that belong in every
child clinician's toolbox. The expert authors draw from multiple theoretical orientations to showcase
powerful, well-established approaches applicable to a broad range of childhood problems. Activities,
needed materials, and variations of each technique are succinctly described. Of critical importance for
today's evidence-based practitioner, each chapter also includes a historical perspective on the
technique at hand, a rationale explaining its therapeutic power, and a review of relevant empirical
findings. The book enables readers to determine which strategies are appropriate for a particular child
or group and rapidly incorporate them into practice.

Prescriptive Play Therapy
Techniques-Techniques-Techniques is a collection of creative, play-based activities for clinical
practice with children, adolescents, and families. This easy-to-read manual provides practical
interventions that can be immediately incorporated into clinical work across modalities and in diverse
practice settings. Techniques are clinically sound and target treatment issues including assessment,
emotional expression, coping skills, ADHD, self-esteem, interpersonal boundaries, sexual abuse, and
termination. Interventions are applicable for a variety of presenting problems and symptoms. The
imaginative, adaptable nature of these techniques makes this book an invaluable resource for
professionals seeking innovative strategies for clinical practice.

Puppet Play Therapy
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Puppet-Assisted Play Therapy is an innovative and comprehensive approach that significantly advances the
field of play therapy. This easy to read, user-friendly book includes history, creative interventions,
case studies, the art of puppetry, and the worldwide benefits of puppet-assisted play therapy. It
includes instructions for making customized puppets for a therapist’s practice and original research on
the relationship of puppet therapy on children’s creativity. By describing all the various facets of
puppet-assisted play therapy, this engaging text explores how using puppets produces a powerful
connection and trust needed for the therapeutic process. Puppet-Assisted Play Therapy is a valuable
addition to the library of any therapist, social worker, counsellor, teacher, or other professional
interested in play and puppets with children.

Short-Term Play Therapy for Children, Third Edition
Child abuse cases and problems created by breakdowns in family relationships have highlighted the need
for sound techniques for communicating with children. As a result, there is renewed interest in the
therapeutic use of play to help prevent or repair emotional damage in both children and their families.
The Handbook of Play Therapy is a comprehensive introduction to the theory and practice of play therapy.
It provides a practical guide to the basic skills necessary to begin tapping the healing potential of
play and gives many examples of good practice.

Play Therapy
This book presents integrative models of play therapy that incorporate expressive arts and evidenceinformed interventions when working with preadolescents from a play-based context. It covers play
therapy with preadolescents, integrating expressive arts like music, movement, play, sand, and poetry
into treatment, along with familial involvement.

Play Therapy with Children
The second edition of Play Therapy Techniques includes seven new chapters in addition to the original
twenty-four. These lively chapters expand the comprehensive scope of the book by describing issues
involved in beginning and ending therapy, using metaphors, playing music and ball, and applying the
renowned "Color Your Life" technique. The extensive selection of play techniques described in this book
will add to the clinical repertoire of students and practitioners of child therapy and counseling. When
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used in combination with formal education and clinical supervision, Play Therapy Techniques, Second
Edition, can be especially useful for developing treatment plans to address the specific needs of
various clinical populations. Students and practitioners of child therapy and counseling, including
psychologists, psychiatrists, social workers, nurses, and child life specialists will find this second
of Play Therapy Techniques informative and clinically useful.

Doing Play Therapy
Illustrating the power of play for helping children overcome a wide variety of worries, fears, and
phobias, this book provides a toolkit of play therapy approaches and techniques. Coverage encompasses
everyday fears and worries in 3- to 12-year-olds as well as anxiety disorders and posttraumatic
problems. Leading practitioners describe their approaches step by step and share vivid illustrative case
material. Each chapter also summarizes the research base for the interventions discussed. Key topics
include adapting therapy to each child's developmental level, engaging reluctant or less communicative
clients, and involving parents in treatment.

101 More Favorite Play Therapy Techniques
Digital Play Therapy focuses on the responsible integration of technology into play therapy. With a
respect for the many different modalities and approaches under the play therapy umbrella, this book
incorporates therapist fundamentals, play therapy tenets, and practical information for the responsible
integration of digital tools into play therapy treatment. Written in a relatable manner, this book
provides both the foundation and practical information for confident use of digital tools and brings
play therapy, and therapy in general, forward into the 21st century. Digital Play Therapy provides a
solid grounding both for clinicians who are brand new to the incorporation of digital tools as well as
to those who have already begun to witness the powerful therapeutic dynamic of digital play therapy.

The Handbook of Gestalt Play Therapy
'This book sets out a clear theoretical framework for Gestalt Play Therapy, giving examples of questions
the therapists might ask the child at certain stages, and offering the whole gamut of play therapy and
travelling through the therapeutic journey.' - Dramatherapy This book is an introduction to gestalt play
therapy a technique which combines the principles of gestalt theory with play techniques, so that
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children are able to use play to address their needs and problems. Research has shown that this approach
can be applied successfully in children with different types of emotional problems in order to improve
their self-support and self-esteem. The Handbook of Gestalt Play Therapy provides the reader with an
explanation of gestalt theory, a practical explanation of the gestalt play therapy model and also a wide
range of play techniques that can be applied during each phase of the therapy process. It also features
case studies throughout which illustrate how the techniques work in practice.

Counseling Children and Adolescents
This completely revised and updated second edition provides a comprehensive introduction to using play
to communicate with troubled or traumatized children and their families, and to heal emotional damage.
The book gives examples of good practice in different settings and situations. Drawing on psychodynamic,
systemic and attachment theory, the book provides an integrated theory base for using play in
therapeutic work with children. It emphasizes non-directive approaches to therapeutic play and play
therapy, based on supporting the child’s developing self within the safe boundaries provided by the
setting and the worker’s emotional holding and containment. Areas explored include: children with
disabilities and illnesses daily living with abused and traumatized children helping troubled families
difficulties in early years children experiencing separation, loss and bereavement children moving to
new families. The Handbook of Play Therapy and Therapeutic Play is an invaluable resource for all of
those using play therapy with children and will appeal not only to play therapists but also to
professionals working in the broader field of therapeutic play. It will be useful whether the readers
are at the beginning of their training or are well-established and experienced practitioners and
managers.
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